
From: Amir Motahari  

Sent: Sunday, January 22, 2023 9:12 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: Amanda Dunn <amanda.dunn@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: 15 Colesbrook Road - app#2539144 - file#D02-18021 & D03-18010 

Hello, 

Please note I am writing to inform you about my disagreement on a staff report 
prepared by the City's Planning and Infrastructure Department entitled SRPI.23.003 - 
Request for Approval - Zoning Ontario Inc. - City Files D02-18021 and D03-18010. 

I believe this plan needs more considerations and is NOT suitable for the local 
community and neighborhood. 

The subject lands are municipally known as 15 Colesbrook Road. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Amir Motahari. 

Richmond Hill, ON L4S 0C6, Canada 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

